	MUSE
TRUSTEE BOARD MEETING MINUTES
April 26, 2006

 

1)  Call to Order:  Ron called the meeting to order at 3:52 p.m. Trustees present were: Ron Bowman, Deena Zarlin, Anne Ruprecht, Cal Winslow, Pamela Graham, Gail Dickenson, and Dave Gross. Others present were: Ray Alarcon, Mina Cohen, Iana Porter,

 John “Pat” Nordquist, and Sally Swan.

2)  Minutes: (MSC Anne, Dave) to approve the minutes of 3/23/06.
3)  Financial Report:  Iana distributed the March 2006 Financial Report showing a beginning working balance of $59,460.23 with combined deposits/refunds of $19,092.06; disbursements of $8,444.77; interest earned $54.69; payment made to MUSD for the Save the Music 2005-2006 obligation in the amount of $46,432.00; working ending balance $70,162.21.

4)  Correspondence:  Erroneous e-mail message regarding music job.

5)  MUSD Budget Report:  Detailed report provided by Sally Swan and Pat Nordquist as to the current state of MUSD budget and projected future financials. Highlights included explanation of basic aid funding, confirmation of current deficit spending, 87% of district revenue allocated to salary and benefit costs; multi-year (future) projection still based on deficit spending; enrollment projections show continuing decrease in student population and probable further reduction of staffing levels; anticipated 21 less students next year due to out-of-district student cap causing additional revenue decrease.

6)  MS Woodlands Trip Grant Application:  (MSC Dave, Gail) to approve a grant in the amount of $1,500.
7)  Committee Reports:
            (a) Big Fun Fair 6/4/06

            (b) Rummage Sale

            (c)  Car Drawing: ticket packets available

            (d)  Quarterly Newsletter: request for article submissions; next edition July

            (e)  Endowment Campaign: $1,000 matching Wachovia donation on behalf of Judy & Bob Mathey

            (f)  Spring Auction/Dinner: helpers, bakers needed

            (g)  “One More Night”:  cancelled by Mendocino Music Festival

Next Meeting: Set for Thursday 5/25/06 at 3:40 p.m. at MMS Library

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted:  Anne Ruprecht, Secretary

 

 

	


